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Thoughts of the week 

“Sometimes you win, but if you lose you can learn from it” 

       Ruby 

 

 

Calendar for the Week 

Monday 9th Oct:   Gardening Club. 
Tuesday 10th Oct: Harvest festival 1.30pm at Church, Young 

Voices & Art club.  
Wednesday 11th Oct: Brass lessons, Forest school lesson for 
Class 1, Cricket club until 5pm. 
Thursday 12th Oct: Class 1 Phonics workshop 9am, Class 2 & 3 
Children’s University assembly 2.30pm, Fencing club. 
 Friday 13th Oct: Violin lessons, Netball club. 

Monday 9th Oct 2017 

FOCAS Bingo 

Just a reminder that bingo at the bowling club is on Saturday 
the 21st October 7pm start, if anyone could donate prizes and 
attend to raise funds for the school it would be greatly 
appreciated.  Prizes can be brought to the office from now. 

Netball Tournament 

 “We went to Norton school for our tournament we had 2 boys 
and 2 girls on each team. It was great fun playing as part of team 
and seeing our friends from other schools.” Oliver W & Lily 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

Class One –  Alex 

Class Two –  Daisy & Ellie 

Class Three – Lucy  

Writers of the week 

Class One – Pip 

Class Three – Liliana 

Flu Vaccinations 

Just a reminder that if you haven’t already filled in the online 
consent form for your child to receive the flu vaccination and 
you would like them to have it please could complete the 
relevant form online.  If you need help please ask Mrs Towse. 

Harvest Festival 

It is our harvest festival tomorrow at 1.30pm.  We would like to 
welcome everyone to come and join us and if possible please 
bring some produce. Also if we could please ask that where 
possible you could park in the Village Hall and walk to the church. 
There is some parking at the church for anyone that can’t walk 
from the Village Hall, however it is very limited. 

Sports Ambassadors 

“We went to Malton Community Sports Centre and did some 
team building exercises like guiding someone blindfolded round 
an obstacle course. It was a fun experience and we enjoyed 
meeting new people.”     Beck 

 

 

SATS & Maths Club 

After October half term we will be starting maths club (year 
3&4) and SATS club for year 6 on a Monday after school. 

Compliments 

We would like to pass on a lovely comment from the 
photographer that took the school photographs.   He emailed 
to say how exceptionally well all of the children behaved and 
how polite they were. Well done everybody! 

Uniform 

If anyone needs to order a new hoodie an order is going in this 
week.  Please let the school office know asap.  £14.60 each. 

Reading 

If possible we would like some 
more parents to help with 
listening to readers in school. We 
do have some training coming up, 
so if you would like to help, we 
may be able to secure a place on 
this training for you.  Many thanks 

P-Factor 

“We went to the P-Factor as part of Ryedale Book Festival as part 

of a team and we did our own version of Each Peach Pear Plum. 

At the end we got given a book from a poet called Mandy Coe, 

we had lots of fun.”    Ellie & Daisy  

 

Class 1 

This Thursday it is our phonics workshop (instead of library 
morning), we would love to see as many parents as we can.  


